
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Nursery and Reception 

 

If your child joined us in September for the 

start of their Glynne journey, I would like to 

take this opportunity to welcome you to 

school. Your children have settled really well 

and we look forward to working with you 

during your child’s time at Glynne.  

 

 

Harvest Celebrations 

We have been celebrating harvest in school 

with the children. They have learnt about the 

importance of crop growing and staff will also 

be taking the opportunity to talk about the 

key role that food banks have played in recent 

times in ensuring families have access to food. 

Thank you for sending donations into school. 

 

 

 

Back to Learning! 

Children in school are now deeply immersed 

in their new learning journey. 

EYFS - 1,2,3, It’s Good to Be Me! 

Y1/Y2 – Turrets and Tiaras 

Y3/Y4 – Ice Worlds 

Y5/Y6 – Reach for the Stars 

 

You have all received a curriculum 

newsletter that lets you know what your 

children will be learning as they become 

more skilled and knowledgeable scientists, 

historians and geographers. This information 

can also be found on our website. 

Updating Pupil Information 

At the beginning of term, many of you received an 

envelope containing information and consent forms 

regarding your child. We ask that if you have not 

already done so, you complete the information and 

return them to school asap. Throughout the year 

please ensure that we have accurate and up to date 

information regarding emergency contact numbers, 

mobile phones and any relevant medical information. 

It is your responsibility to make us 

aware of any changes 
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School Photographs 

A photographer will be coming to school on 

Thursday 19th October to take photographs of 

the children. We will be in contact shortly 

with more information.  

 

The children from Reception to Year 6 all 

look very smart in their shirt and tie; 

thank you for your support. Wearing the 

correct uniform is an important part of 

belonging to our school community. If you 

need any help or support sourcing 

uniform then please contact school. Nut Free School 

We have a number of children in school with 

severe allergies so it is really important that you 

think carefully about what you send into school 

for your child to eat at break and lunchtime. 



 
 

 

Mon 9th Oct Flu Vaccinations 

Wed 18th Oct 5:30pm - Year 6 SATs Information 

Evening 

Thu 19th Oct Photographs 

Tue   24th Oct Parents Eve 

Wed 25th Oct PTA Disco 

Thu 26th Oct Parents Eve 

Tue   7th Nov Book Fair 

Fri 17th Nov Children in Need 

Wed  7th Dec KS 1 Pantomime – Sleeping Beauty 

Tue 12th Dec Carol Concert Holy Trinity Church 

Thu 14th Dec  KS 2 Theatre Trip Telford 

Tue 19th Dec Childrens’ Christmas Lunch 

Wed 20th Dec Christmas Party Day 

Glynne’s Got Talent 

Thu 21st Dec Xmas Jumper Day 

Children break up 

Fri  22nd Dec INSET 

Support for Families 

We are aware that many families will be 

experiencing financial difficulties more than 

ever at the moment. If you feel you need help, 

even just for a short period of time, then 

please contact school for support. Speak to 

Mrs Henshaw in the School Office or any 

member of school staff that you feel 

comfortable talking to. We are here to help. 

We all know how important school crossing patrol 

staff are. Patrols are needed in various locations 

within the Dudley Borough. For more information 

about the roles please call 01384 815401 or email 

schoolcrossingpatroladmin@dudley.gov.uk 

YEAR 6 PUPILS - Secondary School Applications 

The closing date for applications for Secondary School places for September 2024 

is rapidly approaching. THE NATIONAL CLOSING DATE IS 31ST OCTOBER 2023. 
Parents/Carers can make an online application by visiting 

www.dudley.gov.uk/admissions. 

 

Glynne INSET Days 23/24 

Monday 4th September 2023 

Friday 22nd December 2023 

Monday 8th January 2024 

Monday 8th April 2024 

Monday 22nd July 2024 

 


